
From: Christopher Durst <callendurst@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Jun 26, 2019 at 1:41 PM 
Subject: RE: Your games are about to end!! 
To: <lmiller@masonacademy.com>, <klichter@masonacademy.com>, <dbolduc@masonacademy.com> 
 

Board Members, 
    It is unfortunate that it has come to this, but it appears that the games you are playing are about to 
come to an end.  I would hope you would choose the honorable way out and allow the school to survive, 
however I don't think any of you have the moral fortitude to do what is right.   
 
     I also hope that the three of you and your families are planning on moving from this area once all is 
said and done, as your names will be "mud" in this town.  Trust me when I tell you that all of these 
families that you are hurting by hurting this school will take this personally and make sure any business 
you had in this town will be destroyed forever.  Sounds vindictive doesn't it?  Well, you reap what you 
sow!   
 
    We all know the three of you will stand up and scream, "It's CCPS fault!! We told you so!!!"  But, your 
shenanigans have become more and more transparent the last year and the people that still support 
you are starting to see you for what you are...criminals!  Good luck ever succeeding at anything in this 
town again.   
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